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OPENING CEREMONY OF THE
2023 - 2024 SCHOOL YEAR

On September 5, 2023, Victoria Saigon South
School held the Opening Ceremony of the 2023 -
2024 school year with the participation of
Representatives of Departments, Boards, Sectors,
School Council, School Board of Management, all
faculty and staff, and especially our dear students.

Within the framework of the Opening Ceremony,
the School Board of Management welcomed
students and sent them enthusiastic educational
messages. Student representatives also had
opportunities to speak and share their feelings and
joy on the first day of school. In addition, the
students also brought unique musical
performances, which contributed to making the
atmosphere of the opening ceremony more
exciting and vibrant.
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A green learning space is always an ideal
environment to help students reduce
stress and increase creativity and
concentration during class.

To help students realise the value of
protecting trees and our environment, on
September 13, Victoria School launched
the “PLANT YOUR HAPPINESS” campaign,
giving each class 2 shelves of green plants
to give a green vibe to each classroom.

PLANT YOUR
HAPPINESS
CAMPAIGN

AT VICTORIA

SCHOOL

THE VISIT OF THE TEACHING DIRECTOR
F THE BRITISH NCIL IN VIETNAM .

On September 13, Victoria Saigon South School was honoured to welcome Mr
Michael Little, Teaching Director of the British Council in Vietham, to visit the
school. This is an important step to expand the network of connections
between the British Council and Victoria School, improve the quality of
education, and create the best conditions for student development.
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WELCOME THE WEST SPRING UNIVERSITY
REPRESENTATIVES AT VICTORIA SAIGON SOUT

On September 14, 2023, Victoria Saigon South was
pleased to welcome a group of teachers from the West
Spring University to visit and get an understanding of
the UNESCO "Happy School" model in Victoria
Saigon South.

PARENTS ORIENTATION FAIR

The visit took place in a joyful atmosphere, the
Victoria School Board of Directors also had the
opportunity to share more deeply about the "Happy
School" model and the core values that the school is
aiming for its educational career. This is an important
opportunity to help both of the two institutes
understand each other better to be ready for good
cooperation in the future.

On September 16, 2023, Victoria Saigon
South successfully held the "Parents
Orientation Fair" with the full participation
of Parents from all grades.

In addition to the meeting and sharing
session taking place at the William
Shakespeare Theater, the Leonardo Da
Vinci  Multipurpose Arena held an
exhibition space hosted by Victoria
students. Learning, entertainment,
exchange, and connection activities were
presented and confidently shared with
parents by Victoria students. The school
believes that a visit to the exhibition and
facilities at the school will help parents
feel more secure about the quality of
students' learning and playing
experiences at the school.
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THE 7™ CEO KIDS EVENT SERIES - CAPITAL CALLING DAY

On September 16 and September 24,
Victoria Saigon South accompanied the
7th CEO KIDS event series - Capital Calling
Day.

The event took place with many attractive
competitions, students had the
opportunity to demonstrate their talents
through practical presentations, approach
investors to raise capital for hypothetical
projects, and experience business through
the activity “Little Merchant Market”.

Recently, the CEO and Superintendent of
Victoria Saigon South School had the CEO AND

honor of visiting the Green One United SUPERINTENDENT OF

Nations House in Hanoi and meeting with

representatives of UNESCO. This visit not VICTORIA SAIGON SOUTH SCHOOL
only helps Victoria School to strengthen VISITED GREEN ONE UNITED
our close relationship  with the NATIONS HOUS

international education community but
also is an important step in fulfilling our
commitment to build a Happy School
model according to UNESCO's standards.
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Fund-Raising Event
“Moon Station Of Sharing
And Love Connecting”

On the afternoon of September 29, Victoria
Saigon South School was honored to welcome
Parents and Students at the fundraising event
“Moon Station Of Sharing And Love
Connecting”. The event brought a warm
Mid-Autumn atmosphere to Victoria and was
also an opportunity for students to spread
love through practical fundraising activities.

Most especially, our school is extremely
grateful for the Parents' great contributions to
the charity fund "Standing with Vietnamese
families" of The Voice of HCMC people.
Representative of Victoria Saigon South
School, Mrs. Nguyen Thuy Thao Dang - Vice
Principal of High School and Victoria students,
together with VOH personally delivered
Mid-Autumn Festival gifts to underpriviled

children in 5 Tang Village, Dak Lak.P
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“Full Moon Full Happiness”
Mid-Autumn Festival Event

On the afternoon of September 23, 2023, at the
Multipurpose Gymnasium of Victoria Saigon
South School, a Mid-Autumn Festival event with
the theme "Full Moon - Full Happiness" took
place with a very exciting atmosphere. Delighting
activities such as canvas bag painting, mini drum
making, a series of interactive games, lion dance,
and cultural performances contributed to a joyful
and memorable Mid-Autumn celebration for
Parents and Students.
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